

Office of the Superintendent "Unlocking the Potential in ALL Students"

Superintendent Dr. Michael T. Conner 311 Hunting Hill Avenue, Middletown, CT 06457 Telephone: (860) 638-1401 Email: connerm@mpsct.org, Web: www.middletownschools.org

MEMO

February 16, 2018

Town Clerk's Office Municipal Building 245 deKoven Drive Middletown, CT 06457

Dear Town Clerk's Office:

Please be advised that the Middletown Board of Education Curriculum Committee scheduled for Wednesday, March 19, 2020 at 5:30 PM is CANCELLED.

Sincerely,

Assistant to the Superintendent

jc/

cc:

Board Members

Michael Conner, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

Madga Parvey, Chief Academic Officer

Marco Gaylord, Chief of School Operations & Communications